BALMACEWEN
INTERMEDIATE

5 November 2018
Notice of Strike Action by NZEI
Dear Parents and Caregivers

The teachers union, New Zealand Education Institute (NZEI) has indicated that unless
current negotiations are successful, that members will strike.

The date determined for Otago is Thursday 15 November. This means that the
school will be closed.

There is a chance that the strike may be averted however please be prepared for the
alternative.

Yours sincerely

Craig Cumming \
CHAIRPERSON
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